


Who knew smashing pumpkins was a science experiment! Just ask our STEM students.

Rockridge Admin Team - Hallowe’en 2024



Hallowe’en Costume Contest 2024



This is a great event for families at Rockridge, particularly in Grade 11 and 12.
With over 90% of our graduates attending post secondary institutions within two years of graduation, learning
about the scholarship process is a key piece of learning.

to virtual presentation:



Embracing Academic Integrity and Responsible Al Use at Rockridge

As an IB World School, Rockridge is committed to fostering an environment where academic integrity is
paramount. As we navigate the evolving landscape of technology, particularly with the rise of artificial intelligence
(Al), we are dedicated to guiding our students in the ethical and effective use of these powerful tools.

Next week during Flexible Instructional Time (FIT), staff will present to our students a newly updated Academic
Integrity Policy along with our West Vancouver Schools guidelines on how our students can use Al in a safe
manner that upholds academic integrity. Al has the potential to transform education, offering new ways to
learn and explore.

We are proud to be an IB World School that not only prioritizes academic excellence but also the ethical
development of our students. By maintaining strong values of academic integrity and guiding our students
through the proper use of Al, we prepare them to be responsible, thoughtful, and innovative leaders of tomorrow.









"Registration is open for Let it Snow - our biggest and most important fundraiser of the year! All proceeds go to
Rockridge. Don’t miss this festive evening featuring hors d’oeuvres, silent auction, DJ, dancing and a $500 raffle.
It’s guaranteed to be a fun night! Click link to buy tickets:






